CROOK COUNTY
SHERIFF’S OFFICE

SHERIFF JOHN GAUTNEY

DATE: 2/27/25

SUBJECT: HORSE INVESTIGATION
CASE No.: 250198

LOCATION: CROOK COUNTY

FROM: SERGEANT JAVIER SANCHEZ

MEDIA RELEASE

On Friday, January 21, 2025, the Crook County Sheriff's Office received a report of concern
regarding a horse and the lack of care it was receiving. An investigation was started and on
Wednesday, January 26, 2025, the Crook County Sheriff's Office took possession of the horse.
The Sheriff's Office investigation is ongoing and no further information will be released at this
time.

The Crook County Sheriff's Office would like to thank HomeTown Animal Hospital in Prineville
for their assistance. We would also like to give a big thanks to those in the community that
donated hay as we continue to provide care for the horse. We would also like to thank everyone
else that offered to donate hay.

Attached you will find a photograph of the horse.

i Prepared by Sergeant Javier Sanchez
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